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 September 15, 2021 

 

The Honorable President and Members 

  of the Baltimore City Council 

Attn:  Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary 

Room 409, City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

 

Re:  City Council Bill 21-0105 - RPP Area 26 (Campbell Lane) – Revisions 

Dear President and City Council Members: 

 The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 21-0105 for form and legal 

sufficiency.  The bill alters the applicable block faces included in Residential Parking Plan Area 

26 (Campbell Lane); and altering the hours of applicable parking restrictions to be consistent with 

a prior Parking Authority of Baltimore City administrative order. 

 The Law Department notes that page 1, line 8 of the bill errs by stating the bill is authorized 

by City Code Article 31, §10-19(a).  In fact, City Code Article 31, §10-19(a) permits an ordinance 

to modify a parking management plan, as provided by this bill.  For this reason, the Law 

Department offers the attached amendment.  

 Provided the bill is amended as suggested, the Law Department is prepared to approve the 

bill. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Victor K. Tervala 

Chief Solicitor 

 

 

cc:   James L. Shea, City Solicitor 

 Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

            Nikki Thompson, Director of Legislative Affairs 

 Matthew Stegman, Director of Fiscal and Legislative Services 

 Elena DiPietro, Chief Solicitor, General Counsel Division 

 Hilary Ruley, Chief Solicitor 

 Ashlea Brown, Assistant Solicitor 

Victor K. Tervala


